
 

 

 
 

 
 
   

P R O C L A M A T I O N 

  

WHEREAS, water is our most valuable natural resource; and 
 

WHEREAS, drinking water serves a vital role in daily life, serving an essential purpose to health, 

hydration and hygiene needs for the quality of life our citizens enjoy; and 
 

WHEREAS, tap water delivers public health protection, fire protection, support for our economy 

and the quality of life we enjoy; and 
 

WHEREAS, the hard work performed by the entire water sector, designing capital projects, 

operators ensuring the safety and quality of drinking water, or a member of a pipe crew maintaining the 
infrastructure communities rely on to transport high quality drinking water from its source to consumers’ taps; 
and 

 

WHEREAS, we are all stewards of the water infrastructure upon which current and future 

generations depend; and 
 

WHEREAS, all Charlotte County citizens are called upon to help our source waters from pollution, 

practice water conservation and get involved in local issues by getting to know their water. 
 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT PROCLAIMED that the week of May 4 through May 10, 

2025, shall be known in all of Charlotte County as   
 

Drinking Water Week 
 

and all citizens are invited to show their appreciation to the men and women who diligently labor to provide an 
abundant supply of safe and best tasting water to meet the needs of our community. 
  

PASSED AND DULY ADOPTED this 22nd day of April 2025 
 

 

                            BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
                            OF CHARLOTTE COUNTY, FLORIDA 

    
 
 
 

         By_______________________________ 
                                                          Joseph M. Tiseo, Chairman 
ATTEST: 
 
 

__________________________                                                   APPROVED AS TO FORM:  
Roger D. Eaton, Clerk of Circuit 
Court and Ex-Officio Clerk to the  
Board of County Commissioners                              ____________________________________                                                 
                                  Hector Flores, County Administrator  


